

City of Richmond

Report to Council

To:

Richmond City Council

Date:

January 21, 2009

From:

Councillor Bill McNulty, Vice-Chair

File:

01-0100-20-SADV1-

01

Re:

Planning Committee
Taxi-Saver Coupons

The Planning Committee, at its meeting held on Tuesday, January 20, 2009, considered the concern raised by the Richmond Seniors Advisory Committee with regard to Taxi-Saver Coupons no longer being available in Richmond, and recommends as follows:

Committee Recommendation

That the City write to the office of Accessible Transit, at TransLink in Burnaby, B.C. to:

- (1) express concern regarding the necessity for Richmond residents to order Taxi-Saver Coupons from the central office located in Burnaby and await the arrival of the coupons in the mail; and
- (2) encourage the office of Accessible Transit to issue Taxi-Saver Coupons in Richmond.

Councillor Bill McNulty, Vice-Chair Planning Committee